
SAINT ANSELM CATHOLIC SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT 
S TRIVING  

         T OGETHER for 

   A CADEMIC 

           G REATNESS and 

         S PIRITUALITY 

www.saintanselmschool.org 

Fri. Feb. 17 - Life Skills Grs. 5-8      3:00-4:00pm 

Mon. Feb. 20 - Fri. Feb. 24 - Winter Break 

Mon. Feb. 27 -  Crazy Hair Day 

                          Computer Club    Roms Grs. K-4 

Tues. Feb. 28 - Paczki Day 

                         Wacky Sock Day                          

                         Homework Club 

Wed. Mar. 1 - Ash Wednesday - School Uniforms  

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY THIS WEEK AND NEXT: 

 

Rayan Elzein (8)  Aya Ayache (7) Yasmina Fadlallah (6) 

 

COMING EVENTS! 

 
Wed. Mar. 15 - NO AM BUS 

Thurs. Mar. 16 - 8th grade Confirmation 7:00pm 

Sun. Mar. 19 - Card Party doors open 1:00pm  1:30-5:30pm 

Sat. May 6 - First Holy Communion 

Wed. June 7 - 8th grade graduation 

Paczki Day is coming! 

 
Fat Tuesday is February 28th. Paczkis will be 

on sale in the church meeting room from 6:30 

am - 9:00 am or until sold out. The flavors will 

be apple-custard-lemon-prune-raspberry. The 

prices are $8.00 a dozen, $5.00 a half dozen 

and $1.00 for single. An order form for stu-

dents went home for opportunity to purchase 

one for 50 cents which is due tomorrow to 

Mrs. Delaney. Also,  we are looking for volun-

teers to help out that day. If you are in need of 

school volunteer hours please call  the office by    

Monday, February 27th. 

Today attached to Scope is a volunteer sheet to fill out, if 

you would like to help at the Card Party. Please fill out and 

return to school as soon as possible.  This is a good way to 

get your school service hours in. 

 

Please send in tuition final payments are due Mar. 1st. 

 

Please return your registration if you have not done so yet! 

Greetings St. Anselm Families,  
 
Here we are! We have made it to Winter Break. While 
talking with a teacher this morning, I said, "can you 
believe we only have a quarter and a half of school let?" 
It really seems as though we just started and we are 
staring at the middle of the third quarter. I am proud of 
the successful school year we have had thus far. Let's 
keep it going!  
 
Here are some updates and reminders from my desk:  
 
Thursday is a Jeans/Sweats day courtesy of Ethan 
Clark, our principal for the day. Our first graders will 
have ice cream for dessert. And, our eighth graders will 
have a pizza lunch. What a celebration of a week we 
have had here at St. Anselm!  
 
Since we will be on break next week, there will be no 
voicemail this Sunday. I will have a voicemail for you on 
Sunday, February 26, before we return. Please stay 
tuned.  
 
March is Reading Month. Our librarian, Mrs. Perry, has 
been working on a March Madness reading program for 
all of our students to follow. This is a great idea and will 
be an exciting event to keep our students reading! Along 
with that, I am lucky to share my birthday with Dr. 
Seuss on March 2. To celebrate him and reading in gen-
eral, we have planned for some dress up days or theme 
days when we return from Winter Break. Please see the 
attached sheet for information.  
 
Monday- Whoville! Crazy Hair!  
Tuesday- Fox in Socks! Wacky Socks Day!  
Wednesday- Ash Wednesday (regular uniform) 
Thursday- The Lorax! Jeans/Sweats for a donation of at 
least $1.00 (all donations will go to All Saints Soup 
Kitchen in Detroit) 
Friday- The places you'll go! High School/College shirt 
day or Stagwear tops with uniform bottoms 
 
Please show your student this information. We hope all 
will participate!  
 
Lastly, I know I send messages all of the time, but 
Sharri Kelley is in need of lunch moms and dads 
(preferably from grades 5-8) to help with recess in 
March and April. If you can help, call the office and let 
us know! 
 
I wish you a wonderful break! Get some rest!  
 
Mrs. Angela Kraetke 
Principal 
 
 
   


